
 

 

CBAI ACTION ALERT: Please Tell Congress – No New Taxes! 
 

CBAI joins the ICBA in asking Illinois community bankers to please tell their members of 
Congress – No New Taxes! 
 
As part of the proposed $3.5 trillion budget-reconciliation package, Congress is 
considering proposals to raise rates on pass-through shareholders and C corporations, 
cap the Section 199A deduction, increase the capital gains tax, and impose capital gains 
at death. 
 
The impact of these numerous tax changes on small businesses, family farms, 
individuals, and your community bank would be devastating. 
 
Please share this Action Alert with your board members, officers, and staff. We need a 
strong showing from Illinois community bankers. Thank you for responding! 
  

Click Here to Take Action Now! 
 

 

  

  

    
 

 

https://icba.quorum.us/campaign/NoNewTaxes/
https://www.facebook.com/CommunityBankersofIL/
https://www.facebook.com/CommunityBankersofIL/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/communitybankersofil
https://www.linkedin.com/company/communitybankersofil
https://www.facebook.com/CommunityBankersofIL/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/communitybankersofil

